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HB 2980 will provide much needed resources to support ODFW and local wildlife 

conservation organizations in implementing the provisions of the Beaver Believer Bill 

passed last year. 

 

Beavers are a critical resource in advancing aquifer recharge and fire resiliency in 

eastern Oregon.  Those issues are clearly bipartisan and should be provided with 

implementation funding. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Ann Jamison 


